Year-End Donations
Please keep in mind that any donation to Prince of Peace received before December 31st, 2023, or if mailed postmarked on or before December 31st, can be claimed as a 2023 tax deduction.
In addition to giving through collections during Mass, please consider the following easy ways to donate:
· [bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Touchpoint Giving Page Online - Signing up for one-time or recurring on-line donations is easy. Just visit our website at https://www.popplano.org/give . Both ACH and credit card options are available.
· E-Banking – If you wish to donate through your personal bank’s Bill Pay system, simply set us up as a ‘vendor’ with the following address: 
5100 W. Plano Pkwy, Plano, TX 75093. Please enter your envelope number and/or giving fund when prompted to enter a vendor account number.
Year-End Stock and IRA Donations
If you would like to make a stock donation to Prince of Peace, please contact Vicki Ryan at vryan@popplano.org for instructions on how to transfer stock. Shares transferred to our account before year-end can be claimed as a 2023 tax deduction. 

If you are 70 ½ or older you can make a qualified charitable distribution directly from your IRA to Prince of Peace without including this amount in your taxable income.  Please contact your IRA custodian for instructions and tax advice.
Please feel free to call Vicki Ryan at 972.380-2100 with any questions you might have or you can visit our website at https://www.popplano.org/give for more information on donations.




